
Astor West URA Open House 
July 28, 2016 

 
The City of Astoria is conducting a study to expand the Astor West Urban 
Renewal Area (AWURA). Please join us to share your input about potential 
projects. 
 
The potential expansion may include section of Bond Street that would fund 
the reopening of the street to two way traffic. In addition, the City could 
potentially assist residential property owners with making improvements to 
revitalize the neighborhood and preserve affordable housing.  
 
You are invited to attend an Open House | July 28, 2016 | 5-7 pm @ 
Astoria Warrenton Chamber of Commerce | 111 West Marine Drive | 
Uniontown 
 
Why should you attend this open house? 

•       Learn more about the slide area above Bond Street and the types of 
street improvements that are planned 

•       Come meet your neighbors and share your concerns about the 
proposed boundary 

•       Find out about potential funding opportunities to fix up your property 
•       Ask city staff about other potential projects in the Uniontown area 

 
 
 

For more information:  
Check us out on Facebook  
www.astoria.or.us/projects 
Contact: Kevin A. Cronin  
Community Development Director  
kcronin@astoria.or.us  
503-338-5183 
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